
 

 

 

 

 

I’m delighted to say that The Wild World Heroes Winter Mini Challenge launched on the 1 December and runs until the 16  
January 2022. 
  

Families can take part online at www.wintermini.org.uk rewards can be unlocked; if they don’t have easy access to a  

computer, or would rather take part offline, they can join-in at any North Somerset Library: 
 
 Explore any North Somerset Library to find their 3 Challenge books 
 Pick-up activity sheets and reading logs at the Library 
 Pick-up the certificate for finishing the Challenge at any North Somerset Library!  
  
Encouraging reading for pleasure, and encouraging children to see themselves as readers with a love of books, is an important 
part of recovery from the pandemic.   For more information, please contact your local library. 
  
Wishing you happy holidays, 
  
Library services are still available; current library opening hours and safety arrangements can be found at: www.n-
somerset.gov.uk/librarycollect 
Library Catalogue: www.librarieswest.org.uk 
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